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Go daft over daffodils with the National Trust for Scotland at Green Bank 

Garden 

 

The National Trust for Scotland is getting ready to celebrate spring with their 

Daffodil Days event at Greenbank Garden. 

 

The event will take place on Saturday 14th and Sunday 15th April from 11am-

4pm. 

 

Come and celebrate spring at Greenbank Garden which is home to over 50 

varieties of daffodils. There will be spring-themed arts and crafts to keep 

children entertained, you can grab a spot of lunch in the café or enjoy a picnic 

on the lawns. 

 

Emma Sweeney, Acting Property Manager Greenbank Garden said: “After 

such a long winter, we are getting ready to celebrate all things spring like by 

showcasing the bold splashes of colour our daffodils provide to our beautiful 

garden.” 

 

The Greenbank daffodils recently featured at the Spring show at the Royal 

Botanic Garden Edinburgh alongside other National trust for Scotland 

gardens, Brodie and Threave. 

 

For more information about the Daffodil Days event and Greenbank Garden 

visit www.nts.org.uk.  
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